
 
November 8, 2010 

For Immediate Release: 
 

 Fullcast Holdings Co., Ltd. 
Representative:
 

Hiroyuki Tokiwa 
President and Representative Director 

(Stock code: 4848; Stock Exchange listing: 
First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange) 
(ADR information: Symbol: FULCY, CUSIP: 35968P100) 
Contact: Jo Okada  CFO  
Telephone: +81-3-4530-4830 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Notice of the Removal of  
“The Items Regarding the Premise of a Going Concern” Note 

 
 

After careful discussions, Fullcast Holdings Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) reached a decision in the board 
of directors meeting held today to remove comments relating to “The Items Regarding the Premise of a 
Going Concern” from its annual financial accounts report in fiscal year September 2010 due to significant 
reduction in various risks arising from successful restructuring efforts and improved earnings.  

The Company will continue to place a high priority upon compliance with various regulations in addition 
to our commitment to increasing our corporate value. Therefore we ask for the continued support of our 
stakeholders in our business endeavors.   
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